
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  October 18, 2021 
 
To:  Pastors, parish staff, principals and school staff 
 
From: Nichole Golden, editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  Share fall festivals with The Georgia Bulletin 

           
 
Parishes and schools in the Archdiocese of Atlanta traditionally host fall festival 
celebrations and pre-holiday bazaars throughout the season.  
 
Events include fall fests, bake sales, arts and craft shows and related events.  
 
If your parish or school is hosting a fall festival or event, please send the date, 
time, location and brief description of the event to Samantha Smith at 
ssmith@georgiabulletin.org. 
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